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I am writing to complain about the proposed overhead bridge at garforth
Re nanny goat lane and barrowby  lane. This bridge will take up so much land and spoil the country side ,what
an eye sore for the local residents. Plus it is taking away land that is used to  graze  horses ,of which there is a
shortage now in  this area ,not to mention the wild life and the beautiful trees.  We have access to crossgates
via nanny goat lane and barrowby  lane, this monstrosity will kill the country side , not to mention how much
this will coast the tax papers. It will pollute the area as it will attract youths with nothing better to do than
cover it with graphite , and drug use  please please stop this monstrosity!

B.M.Klima.    Sent from my iPad
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